
The following Congregation opportunities are open to all.

Sunday Christian Education Classes—All Sunday morning classes 
meet in the lowest level of Duke Divinity School from 9:45–10:45 a.m. 
New participants are welcome at any time: 
Wee Praise: Ages 0–3 with parents or caregivers in 0011 Westbrook.    
Godly Play: Ages 4 through 5th graders in 0050 Langford.    
Youth Sunday School: For 6th–12th graders in 0013 Westbrook.       
Adult Forum: The Rev. Paul Carr will present “The Urgency for 
Literacy Education for K3 Students in NC” in Westbrook 0015.

Our Habitat House—Volunteers are needed to help build a house 
at 1113 Spruce Street in Durham on Saturday mornings, February 6, 
March 5, and April 16. To volunteer to help build the house, please 
contact Bruce Puckett at bruce.puckett@duke.edu.

Class on Christian Meditation—All are invited to learn Christian 
meditation in a four-week class to be held on the Sunday afternoons 
in February from 2:30-3:45 p.m. in the Alumni Memorial Common 
Room, located in the Divinity School. 

New Member Class—A four-week new member class will begin next 
Sunday, February 7, at 9:45 a.m. in Westbrook 0015, located in the 
lowest level of the Divinity School. All those interested in learning 
more about the Congregation are welcome to attend.

Lenten Book Groups—The novel Chasing Francis by Ian Morgan 
Cron will be the focus of our Lenten book groups. The groups will first 
meet during the week of February 22, continuing on either Monday, 
Tuesday, or Wednesday evenings at 7:30 p.m. or Thursday mornings 
at 10:30 a.m. If you would like to participate please contact the Office 
to indicate which group you will attend and whether or not you need a 
copy of the book (cost is $10).

Meals on Wheels—Meals on Wheels of Durham is currently in need 
of individual portions of Ensure or similar products, fruit cups, tuna, 
and hearty soups. The Mission Committee will collect donations of 
these items on Sundays, February 14 and 21, in the Page Auditorium 
lower lobby. Volunteers are needed for a service project of making 
sandwiches at Meals on Wheels on Saturday, February 20 from 10:00 
a.m. to noon. To volunteer, please contact the Congregation office. 

Urban Ministries Dinners—Please contact Cricket Scovil at  
scovilj@aol.com if you would like cook two party-size Stouffers 
lasagnas and help serve dinner at the Urban Ministries Shelter in 
downtown Durham. We serve once a month. Meeting times are 5:15 
p.m. on Sunday serving nights and 6:15  p.m. on Wednesday serving 
nights. New volunteers are welcome. This is about a two-hour time 
commitment. Upcoming dates are February 24 (Wednesday) and 
March 13 (Sunday).
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Limestone entry cleaning.
Please continue to pray for the Chapel and all those working on its

restoration. Photo Credit: Ray Walker, Duke Facilities architect/project manager.

Next Week in Worship at Duke Chapel

Preacher—Next week our preacher will be the Rev. Dr. Luke Powery,  
Dean of Duke Chapel.

Transfiguration Sunday—We will celebrate the Transfiguration of Christ, 
and the last Sunday before Lent.

Offering—Next week’s offering will go towards the Chapel’s  
Mission of the Month.
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